Support for all Board of Fish Members Except Godfrey

Richard Bishop
Bill Stewart
Damien R. Delzer



From: Dick/Mary Bishop

To: House Resources
Subject: Support for Governor Dunleavy”s appointments to the Board of Fisheries
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:20:58 PM

I strongly support the appointments of Karl Johnstone, Israel Payton, and Marit Carlson Van-Dort to
the Alaska Board of Fisheries. Mr. Johnstone's previous outstanding service on the Board of
Fisheries is well known and was recognized with a commendation from the Alaska Legislature. Mr,
Payton has served very well in his present capacity as a Board of Fisheries member. Ms Carlson Van-
Dort brings a new and balanced perspective to the Board. Please approve their appointments,

Richard H. Bishop

Fairbanks, AK 99709



From: Bill Stewayt- Stew"s Electric & Lighting

To: Rep. Jehn Lincoln
Subject: BOF support letter.
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 8:31:48 AM

Good Morning form Fairbanks! My name is Bill Stewart | am a Personal use dip netter. | would like to
share my support for the individuals listed below to be highly considered for a position on the BOF.

Thanks you for your consideration.
Mr. Israel Payton

Mr. Karl Johnstone
Ms. Marit Carlson Van-Dort

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



From: Damien Delzer

To: Rep. John Lincoln
Subject: BOF appointees
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:40:46 AM

Dear Representative Lincoln,

I'am in full support of Karl Johnstone, Israel Payton and Marit Carlson Van-Dort for the Alaska Board
of Fisheries.

As the chair of my professional board, | understand the need for fair representation of public
interest in our Boards.

| feel these three candidates will be excellent members of the Board of Fisheries.
Sincerely,

Damien R, Delzer
Fairbanks, AK



